Students meet alumnus, Costa Rican President Luis Guillermo Solís

March 31, 2017 3:15 PM Paula Burch-Celentano pburch@tulane.edu



Fabiola Ramírez Gutiérrez, right, beams as she gets her photo taken with Costa Rican President and Tulane alumnus Luis Guillermo Solís on Friday (March 31) in Jones Hall. At a meeting with students, the President spoke briefly about his Tulane experience, and spent an hour fielding questions about his transition from academia to politics.

Like this article? Keep reading: Costa Rican President receives top honor